Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 124 Friday, March 13, 2015

TODAY IS AN EARLY DISMISSAL DAY.

Due to the weather school day cancellations that we have experienced to date this school year, the following calendar changes
will be implemented: Monday, April 6th is now a snow make-up regular day of school. The last day of school is now Wednesday,
June 4th. This will be a student early dismissal day. Administration

Students taking the SAT's on Saturday: Enter through the main lobby doors. Doors will open at 7:30 a.m. and close PROMPTLY
at 8:00 a.m. Please bring your admissions ticket, a valid photo ID, #2 pencils, and a calculator. If you do not have your admissions
ticket and a valid photo ID you will not be permitted to test! The name on your admissions ticket must exactly match the name
on your photo ID. Itis advised not to bring a cell phone. If your cell phone makes any noise during testing you will be dismissed
and your scores will be canceled.

Advanced Placement (AP) exam registration will be held online through Naviance until today, March 13. Students must sign up
for each exam by completing the AP Registration Survey under the ABOUT ME tab on Naviance. The fee for each exam is $91.
Students must bring in payment, along with their printed registration form from Naviance, to the Guidance Office by 3:30
today. Additional details will be provided on Naviance - please read and follow the instructions carefully. Any exams ordered
after that time will be subject to a $55 late penalty. Exams will be administered May 4-8 and May 11-15. Any questions can be
directed to Mrs. Ziegler in the College and Career Center. E. Ziegler

STUDENTS: If you are taking AP exams, remember to check out the print and e Book versions of the practice exams available
through the library. Library Staff

The following military recruiters will be available in the Cafeteria during all lunches:
Army National Guard - Friday, March 20th

Attention all staff and students: Today, March 13th, the SADD team will be hosting a Mock Crash, weather permitting, for the
senior class in the back parking lots of the school. As a courtesy, we would request that students and staff that normally park in
Lot D and the half of Lot E that is closest to Lot D please not park there this Friday. This section will be closed off using cones for
your awareness. Students that normally arrive later in the day should consider parking in the back half of the band parking lot for
the day. Since most of the presentation will take place outside, we ask that the senior class please dress appropriately to be
outside for approximately one hour. We appreciate your willingness to accommodate, and look forward to this beneficial event.

Mini-THON: Committee Head applications for 2016 are available in Room 112. Completed applications are due to Mr. Sneeringer
next Friday, March 20, 2015. Mini-THON

Tired of Winter? The Interact Club will be selling carnations everyday, at all lunches through Friday, March 13th. Send your
friends or teachers a carnation and a message for only $1. All proceeds benefit the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society. Flowers and
messages will be delivered on March 20th - the first day of spring! Interact Club

Soliloquy club is hosting an open mic night at The Seed on April 17" at 7:00 pm. We are looking for students to read original
poetry or play music. Check the soliloquy website linked through the mtwp website under quicklinks for the High School.
Soliloquy

The Manheim Township Educational Foundation is hosting "An Evening of Art" at the Barn at Overlook on March 26. Students
interested in sharing art projects for display for the evening are asked to contact the Foundation. All items will be returned. This is
an excellent opportunity to share your talents with the community! To participate, email theFoundation at mtalumni@mtef.net
or call 717-560-3117 by Friday, March 20th. MTEF

Acts for Follies...This is it!!! Sign up now to perform in Follies! Pick up an audition sheet outside room 162 and sign up for a time
slot. Audition days are March 27 and 30; April 1,3, and 6 from 2:45 to 4:45 in Convocation Hall. E. Rickert

Manheim Township Cheerleading Coach Kim McLaughlin has announced try-outs for the 2015-2016 squad will be held March 30
and March 31 from 6-9 pm in the north gym at the high school. Anyone interested in grades 7-12 must attend both days. Please
dress in athletic wear and sneakers. There will be a mandatory parent and uniform sizing meeting April 1 from 6-8 in the high
school cafeteria for each team. See you then! K. McLaughlin

-see other side-



TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Swim PIAA States A Bucknell University TBD
SATURDAY’S SPORTS
SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Swim PIAA States A Bucknell University
Glax Radnor Play Day A Radnor HS 10:00 7:45




